
Dear St. Peter's College, 

We’re starting major construction on the Western Port Highway project with a 24/7 closure of 

the Ballarto Road and Cranbourne-Frankston Road intersections. 

We’ll close Western Port Highway at the Ballarto Road and Cranbourne-Frankston Road 

intersections from 10pm Wednesday 16 March to 5am Monday 4 April. 

During this closure, our crews will be working 24/7 to prepare the intersections for the upgrade, 

allowing us to bring forward major construction and have the new intersections opened several 

months early. 

Significant delays are expected, especially during peak travel periods. 

When travelling through the area, signed detours will be in place to help drivers get where they 

need to be. 

• Detours for local drivers will be in place via Potts Road or Pearcedale Road. 

• Traffic travelling through the area will be encouraged to detour using South Gippsland 

Highway or Peninsula Link. 

Delays of up to 30 minutes are expected. Drivers are being encouraged to plan their journey in 

advance and allow extra travel time. 

We’ll also need to close the two bus stops west of the Cranbourne-Frankston Road intersection 

as part of these works. Public transport users may use the bus stops located at Woodlands 

Road, Lyppards Road or Kelvin Grove instead. Stay up to date and plan your journey on 

the PTV website. 

Affected school bus routes will be detoured through the works area by traffic controllers. We’ll 

work with schools to arrange new pick-up and drop-off points while works take place. Please 

contact us at the details below if bus routes for your school will be affected.  

We understand that this closure will disrupt how members of the school community travel to 

and from school throughout these two and a half weeks, and we encourage you to share this 

information with them in advance of the closure.  

We’ve attached a flyer that can be printed, displayed and shared as needed such as on your 

school website, newsletter and/or parent and student online portal. 

More information  

If you have any questions or would like further information, please visit 

roadprojects.vic.gov.au or call us on 1800 105 105. Our team is available 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week.  

To sign up for email and SMS updates on the Western Port Highway Upgrade, please visit our 

website.  

Thanks for your patience while we complete this important upgrade. 

https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions/disruptions-map?disruption=7463
https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/disruptions/disruptions-information/article/route-791-temporary-bus-stop-closures-from-friday-25-february-to-thursday-15-september-2022
http://roadprojects.vic.gov.au/
https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/major-road-projects-victoria/email-and-sms-updates
https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/major-road-projects-victoria/email-and-sms-updates


For more information, please visit the Western Port Highway Upgrade webpage. 

Regards, 

Western Port Highway Upgrade Team 

Major Road Projects Victoria 

T: 1800 105 105 E: contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au W: roadprojects.vic.gov.au 

 

https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/mrpv/western-port-highway-upgrade
https://mailto:contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au/
http://roadprojects.vic.gov.au/

